
The Riverview Water Association was formed in 1948 to serve the Irvine-Bloomfield Subdivision Nos. 1 & 

2 (Riverview Lots), Bethel Island. We are a very small (one mile), mutual (owned by the members), local 

water company. Currently, we serve 89 lots in this subdivision, one membership per lot. 

Originally there were certificates of membership which were “Appurtenant to the said lands”. At this 

time each lot is entitled to a membership, if the dues are paid, and in good standing. The dues are 

considered a “membership fee” for the right to access water from the Riverview Water Association. Each 

lot from the original subdivision map has the right to a lateral valve for the access to the water. Our 

system does not have individual meters, and we rely on the members to use good judgement in 

conservation of our water. 

 

 

 Dues are to be paid in one single payment.  If there’s truly a financial crisis and a member is not able to 

make the single payment, please contact our administrator, Denise Pressler 

(denise.pressler1@gmail.com) to make arrangements. Remember, we do not have meters, and you are 

not being charged for your water use. Each lot is required to pay the membership dues each year to 

maintain their membership status! 

 


